From: Darwyn Jones [mailto:djones@igchicago.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 1:58 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Karen Randolph; Brian Dunn
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Ethics Notification of Paid Travel in May 2019.

Rich –

I have returned from the 31st Annual Conference for the Association of Local Government Auditors (described in the e-mail thread below). 
 
The Association of Local Government Auditors will reimburse a portion of my air and ground transportation and food costs. I did not request or receive any honorarium or other perquisites.
 
Thank you,

Darwyn
Chief Performance Analyst
City of Chicago | Office of the Inspector General
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